 CQC and Shropshire and Staffordshire Area Team CD Newsletter
The Care Quality Commission and NHS England are working collaboratively to provide clinical advice on the safe use of Controlled Drugs with the overall objective of minimising risks and harms.  The first three newsletters and supporting information cover fentanyl and buprenorphine transdermal patches, oral oxycodone medicines and MS syringe drivers and are now available to be downloaded from the Care Quality Commission’s website via the link below:

 

www.cqc.org.uk/service-providers/special-reviews-and-inspection-programmes/controlled-drugs/use-controlled-drugs
 

Please feed in any comments and suggestions for future newsletters to medicines.enquiries@cqc.org.uk , marked for the attention of Sarah Dennison.

 

Kind regards

Eleanor

 Eleanor Carnegie
Controlled Drugs Support Officer

Medical & Nursing Directorate

Tel: 0300 7900 233 Ext 3477

 

NHS England Shropshire & Staffordshire Area Team:  

Anglesey House:  Wheelhouse Road:  Towers Plaza:  Rugeley:  WS15 1UL

 

“High Quality Care for All now and for Future Generations.”

Please Note:  All confidential emails will be encrypted – passwords will be allocated via telephone only

